Tournament & Training Day
with prizes!

Sunday 11" October 2015
12 noon -5.00 pm

St Pauls C of E Primary School,
The Ridgeway, Mill Hill, NW7
1QU.

Enter and pay online at
barnetjuniorchess.com

Training led by
Grandmaster Nick Pert
and other professional coaches

Coaching will take place in small similar
ability groups in between rounds.

Get your first Grade chess Tournament. This
event is suitable only for juniors. We will point
out the good moves you made and the moves
GM Coaching in
between rounds. The children will be fully

you could have played.

supervised — parents do not need to stay.
Packed food and drink will be required.

All results will be submitted to the ECF for
grading. All moves in 15 minutes each.

Schedule

12 noon Doors open, 12.10 pm Introduction
[2.15 pm Round |, Coaching 12.45 to 1.15
[.15 pm, Round 2, Coaching 1.45 to 2.15
2.15 pm, Round 3, Coaching 2.45 to 3.15
3.15pm, Round 4, Coaching 3.45 to 4.15
4.15pm, Round 5

Prizes 4.50 pm

Prizes

There will be Certificates and Medals and cash
awards for Under 8, 10, 12 and 14 age groups.
Players must be under the section age as at 31

August 2015.

Enquiries to:
training@barnetjuniorchess.com
or phone 07404 440770

Entry fee £ 35

BUT £5 extra if you pay on the day.
Entries on the day will be only accepted if
space is available.

Please enter and pay online in advance
at www.barnetjuniorchess.com

Dates of our training events for 2015/16

Saturday 7 November 2015
Sunday 6 December 2015
Sunday 31 January 2016
Sunday 6 March 2016
Sunday 1 May 2016

BJC is committed to Equal Opportunities. If you
require financial assistance to participate in any
BJC event, please contact
chair@barnetjuniorchess.com

BJC has an accessibility policy (A12) which is
published on our website. We aim to take
reasonable steps to make our events to those
children (and their parents or carers) with
disabilities.

Contact chair@barnetjuniorchess.com if you
have any questions about this.

The BJC Club meets on Wednesdays
in term time at St Paul’s School, 6pm
—7.30pm, £8 at the door. Please
check our website for dates.




